
 

 
May 30, 2018 

 “Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to 
improving the world, one child and one community at a time.”  

Today’s Program 

Martin Gateway Center — Debra Edwards 
       

      

Club News 
 
50th Anniversary Memories: A copy of the club handbook from 1980-81 
included the following information: Key Club Officers were President, Greg 
Hahn; Vice President, Jack Usery; Secretary, Jeff Brannon; Treasurer, Hans 
Airee; and Sergeant at Arms, Steve Stafford. Kiwanis officers that year were: 
Bill Austin, President; 2nd Vice President, Jerry Rachels; Secretary, Otha 
Britton; and Treasurer, Jerry Landrum.  The Board of Directors included 
David Bell, Ron Gardiner, James Horde, Chuck Kidd, John Prince, Andy 
Sliger and James Westmoreland. Webb Hall was Lieutenant Governor for 
1980–1981 and Ernie Blythe was Lt. Governor Elect for 1981-1982. 
 
Sixty three people attended the gala. Included were former members and 
their guests: Jim Westmoreland, Mary Ann Baxter, Maddy Rosenbaum, 
Brandy Cartmell, Charley Deal and Tammy Hazlewood. The Dyersburg club 
made it an interclub and included Danny Walden, Travis Miles, Gloria Spence, 
and Heather MacFarland 
 
Charter members attending the 50th Anniversary Gala and their spouses 
were (l to r) David and Doris Brodrick, Shashi and S.K. Airee, Harriett and 
Jim Westmoreland, Governor Otha Britton and Monica, and Betty and Harry 
Henderson. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Martin Kiwanis Calendar  
June 5  — Board Meeting, Weldon Library, 12 no 
June 9  —  Fishing Derby 
June 27—  July 1 Kiwanis International Convention, Las Vegas, NV 
Aug. 3  — Aug 5 LaMissTenn District Convention, Baton Rouge, LA 
Oct. 27 — Kiwanis One Day 
 

June Birthdays 
 
Jim Clark ........................................................... June 16 
Orrin Cowley ................................................... June 20 
Frances Bynum ................................................ June 22 
Ann Gathers ..................................................... June 26 
 

June Anniversaries 
 

David Sudberry ................................................ June 10 
 

Special Thanks to these who contributed to the success of the 50th 
Anniversary Gala in such huge ways:  Steve Lemond, Jayne Parrish, Vickie 
Hazlewood, Linda Ramsey, Anna Clark, Otha Britton, Bill Austin and John 
Fry. From designing programs and invitations, making banquet arrangements, 
printing badges, keeping track of reservations, handling table decorations, 
working with the Weakley County Press for event publicity, creating a 
historical slide show and arranging for our program speakers. Bill Austin 
(Kiwanis Past), John Fry (Kiwanis Present) and Otha Britton (Kiwanis 
Future). From the beginning, the 50th Anniversary Committee (Harry 
Henderson, David Spencer, Bettye Giles, Frank Black, DeAnna Chappell, 
Jayne Parrish, and Anita Bell) along with those mentioned above wanted to 
make the event something special and succeeded beyond all expectations! 
 
Kiwanis Scholarship Recipient 

 

 

Brianna Hampton is 2018 recipient the Martin Kiwanis Club scholarship to 
attend UT Martin. Brianna has been especially active in Key Club, having 
served as a Lt. Governor. She is pictured with Vickie and Key Club advisor 
Jessical Hightower. 
 

 

Active 

Members 
 
SK Airee 
Bill Austin 
Anita Bell 
Mary Elizabeth Bell 
Frank Black 
Evelyn Blythe 
Natalie Boyd 
Otha Britton 
David Brodrick 
Frances Bynum 
DeAnna Chappell 
Anna Clark 
Jim Clark 
Orrin Cowley 
Danelle Fabianich 
Ann Gathers 
Bettye Giles 
Vickie Hazlewood 
Harry Henderson 
Jessica Hightower 
Annie Jones 
Steve Lemond 
John Mayros 
Jayne Parrish 
Roberta Peacock 
Keith Pettit 
Linda Ramsey 
Christie Ricketts 
Sara Sieber 
Clinton Smith 
David Spencer 
David Sudberry 
Jamie Summers 
Laura Taylor 
Earl Wright 
 
 
 
 
 
Club Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 583        
Martin, TN 38237  

 


